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2020 FISU World University Floorball Championship – Dates confirmation  
 
  
Dear friends, 
  
As you may know, FISU has attributed the 2020 World University Floorball Championship to the city of Koper, Slovenia. 
After discussing with our Organising Committee and following your recommendation, we are happy to confirm that 
the Championship will take place on 4-8 August 2020.  
 
As you know, we will have 26 events in 2020 and we tried to find the best compromise between our calendar and the 
dates for the respective sports. With this in mind, we kindly ask you to add our Championship in your respective event 
calendar for the mentioned year.  
 
We are looking forward to collaborating with you on this event to make sure we deliver the highest event level possible.  
 
May you require more information, do not hesitate to contact us (championships@fisu.net). 
 
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 Paulo FERREIRA 

FISU Director General 
 
 
 

Copy to: TCC  Floorball 
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